
CITY OF ROSEMOUNT 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BID

The City of Rosemount is requesting proposals for active group den-
tal, life, disability and worksite benefits. All questions regarding the RFP 
should be directed to Jayde Jensen at Gallagher Benefit Services 3600 
American Blvd W – Ste 500, Bloomington, MN 55431. The RFP will open 
July 12th, 2024. RFP submission instructions, all pertinent underwriting 
and general information can be obtained by contacting Jayde Jensen 
at Gallagher Benefit Services: e-mail Jayde_Jensen@ajg.com or phone 
(952) 356-0730. Quoting carriers must provide electronic proposals 
to Jayde Jensen (Jayde_Jensen@ajg.com) by 4:00pm on August 5th, 
2024.  Proposals received after the deadline will be considered late 
and ineligible for consideration.
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